
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Danby                              Term 1  2024-2025            Topic: Me, Myself, and I! 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Danby class has a busy term! 

 

In literacy we have been reading 

stories on our own, as well as 

listening to stories.  We have had 

opportunities to answer questions 

from the story and put events from 

the story in order to retell what 

happened.   

 

In Maths we have focused on 

graphing, including creating bar 

graphs.  Every morning we add to 

our weather graph and ask and 

answer questions regarding which 

has more, which has fewer, and are 

any the same or different.  

 

Danby class has really been 

enjoying our morning 

communication and share time.  

Many students bring in (or parents 

email pictures) in order to support 

students in sharing experiences at 

home. 

 

We have all enjoyed our cooking 

lessons and PE where we are 

becoming more confident and 

independent.  

 

It’s been a great start to Danby 

class and we look forward to next 

term. Enjoy the break.  

        
 

 

 

 

 

     
 

 

 

    

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  25/10/24 

First day back: 4/11/24 

Cinema: 21/11/24 

Park Trips: Every Thursday weather permitting 

 


